

University of Sussex School of African and Asian Studies Arts Building C Falmer Brighton, Sussex BN1 9QN Telephone 0273 606755

Ralph Grillo Dean

15th November 1989

Mr. R. A. Lagos, Carlos Ossana, 385-V, La Reina, Santiago, Chile.

Dear Ricardo,

You will have been very pleased to hear recently the results of the Master's examinations which culminated in the award of your degree.

It is my very pleasant duty to write to you now to say that the AFRAS Examination Board asked me to pass on to you our congratulations on the very high standard you achieved in your term papers and dissertations. Your results were excellent and you can be very satisfied with them.

May I express the hope that you enjoyed your time here at Sussex, and wish you all the very best for your future career.

Yours sincerely,

Professor Ralph Grillo

Dean